
Hello Canterbury Residents,

It is great to see so many people enjoying the use of our Canterbury Common pool in the warm summer 

weather.

This email is a friendly reminder that we do need to follow some rules to meet CCRA and Durham Region

health regulations while using the pool. 

Please remember:

1. You need to shower before you enter the pool. The shower and soap are on the north end of

the pool deck.

2. Any guests using the pool must be accompanied by a Canterbury Common resident.

3. Children under the age of 18 must be accompanied by an adult Canterbury resident, and 

may use the pool during the designated Open hours on the schedule. The pool schedule is 

posted at the pool gate, and on the Canterbury Common website.   

4. If you are the last person leaving the pool area at any time of day, please lock the gate with 

the padlock. To unlock the gate, you can open the padlock with the key issued to you. For 

long time residents, this is the key that used to unlock the Centre front door.   

Your cooperation in following these rules is much appreciated.

The Pool Committee


